
November is Anti-Bullying Month  
 

Anti-Bullying Week is near!! November 16th through the 
20th is going to be our kick-off of you all getting involved 

in sharing how to make our school Bully Free!  ​We all 
share a responsibility in working together to ensure 

that all students feel welcome and safe.  
 

 TWO CONTESTS: 
1. Create a poster (paper or digitally) that is related to anti-bullying or 

kindness 
○ Posters that are made on paper- take a picture and attach it to 

an email to Mrs. Ornellas at ​krornellas@ssusd.org 
○ Posters that are digitally made- do not just copy and paste 

pictures onto the poster you are creating, make sure it is your 
own work and you created every section of the poster. Once 
you are finished with the poster you can attach it to an email 
and send it to Mrs. Ornellas at ​krornellas@ssusd.org 

2. Create a video of yourself being kind or an example of how to be kind. 

 
○ You may have your friends or family in the video, but they 

must have your permission to do so.  
○ Everyone in the video (as long as they are a Murray student) 

can win a prize if the video is chosen.  
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How you can win:  
● Submit your post or video by November 18th  

● Office staff will pick the top 15 
● From the top 15, each class will pick the best one in their class 

You can win the Choice of: 
● $15-25 gift card to some of our local restaurants here in town  

● $15 gift card for Roblox.com 
● Apple Earpods  

● Noise Isolating On-Ear Headphones Wired with Microphone and 
Volume Control, Stereo Headphones Corded with Adjustable 

Headband for Computer, Laptop, and Cell Phone 



 

 


